
Area Budget - Final monitoring statement noted.  
 
12 There was submitted and noted a report by the Head of Policy and Corporate 
Governance regarding the Area Budget for 2024/2025, providing a monitoring 
statement in relation to projects previously funded, confirming that £58,286 had been 
allocated to various projects in the Anderston/City/Yorkhill ward leaving a balance of 
£4,160.05. 
 
 


